
Y Gwir Anrh/Rt Hon Carwyn Jones AC/AM
 Prif Weinidog Cymru/First Minister of Wales

Bae Caerdydd • Cardiff Bay
Caerdydd • Cardiff

CF99 1NA

English Enquiry Line  0300 060 3300
Llinell Ymholiadau Cymraeg  0300 060 4400

Ffacs * Fax 029 2089 8198
ps.firstminister@wales.gsi.gov.uk

Ein cyf/Our ref: SF-FM-0147-13

Nick Ramsay AM
Chair, Enterprise and Business Committee
enterprise.committee@wales.gov.uk

                                                                                                               11th February 2013

Dear Nick

I am writing in response to your letter of 30 January requesting additional information on 
Cardiff Airport, following our discussion at the Committee meeting.  

I am unable to provide specific details on the timing of the due diligence activity because of 
commercial sensitivity. I will provide a statement on the outcome of the process as soon as 
it is appropriate to do so.

Whilst the Cardiff Airport Task Force has agreed a high level commercial in confidence 
strategy for developing routes specifically for Cardiff Airport – which was an immediate
priority – I accept that broader work is required to develop a long-term strategy for air 
transport across the whole of Wales. I will announce further specific details on this matter 
when I am able to update members on the outcome of the due diligence activity.

Yours sincerely

CARWYN JONES


